
MASS INTENTIONS 

Saturday (5:00 p.m.)  ✞Kim Duval 

Sunday  (11:00 a.m.) St. Vital Parish & Parishioners 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

November 2nd, 2013 is our Bazaar day; everyone is encouraged to participate in 

one way or another.    
 

The work bee scheduled for this week will be from 9 am till Noon  

on Monday, October 21
st

.  This week we will assemble the tea cards, prepare ‘Gifts in a 

Jar’ and complete other sewn projects.  Items that would be required are a large size 

paper cutter, packaged teas, funnels in various sizes, dishcloth, tea towel, apron, 

measuring cup & spoons.   

 

Also please bear in mind that all parishioner are encouraged to bring baked goods for the 

Bake Sale.  

We would accept donations of items suitable for Gift Baskets. We plan to assemble gifts 

baskets of various themes so your donation could fit in to any of these. 

Contact Carmen @ 780-929-8320 if you require additional information OR would like to 

learn more about our work bees, etc…… Items you wish to donate to our Snowflake 
Bazaar will be accepted at any time, simply give us a call to arrange a time. 
 

Rosary Bracelet Making Workshops: 

Sunday Oct. 20 @1:30pm and Wed., Oct. 23 @7:30pm. 

Open to all persons ages 10 and up interested in making rosary and sacrifice bracelets 

for themselves, as gifts or as donations to the Snowflake Bazaar. A rosary bracelet is a 

uniquely designed one-decade rosary consisting of 10 Hail Mary beads, one Our Father 

bead, a miniature Crucifix and a medal. A sacrifice bracelet (inspired by St. Therese of 

Little Flower)  is similar to the Rosary bracelet but the Hail Mary beads can be slid 

along the bracelet cord to mark your place or the number of good deeds you have done 

in a day.  We are asking $10 per bracelet to cover the costs of the materials used. Each 

rosary bracelet comes with a gift box. Please call Miriam Handfield at (780)436-4601 if 

you are interested in joining us at her house for a workshop. 
 

The Library is re-opening this Sunday after the 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. Masses.  It 

will be opened every Sunday after these mass times.  Please take advantage of the 

books, tapes and DVD’s that are available. 

 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST – Oct. 20th (this weekend)   after the 9 & 11 a.m. Masses 

 

REVERSE COLLECTION 

A huge thank you to all parishioners for your generosity to the Leduc Food Bank last 

weekend.  A total 1551 lbs of groceries was collected to help people in need. 

 

 SAINT-ANDRÉ Playground Project Family Photo Night Fundraiser 

October 21 and 22 4-8 pm 

 Book your 15 minute portrait session for family photos! 100% of the $30.00 sitting fee 

goes to the SAINT-ANDRÉ Playground Project and you get a complimentary 8x10 

portrait! Go to www.mountainwest.ca and choose "Book a grad session", then choose 

Saint Andre Academy and choose a time that works for you on October 21 and 

22.  Photos will take place at the school.  Questions?  Please contact Jennifer 

Nordhagen 780-980-5241  Thanks for your support! 

 

Vote the SAINT-ANDRÉ Playground Project for the Aviva Community Fund 
 Aviva Insurance is giving away over $1,000,000.00 to support communities across 

the country.  We have nominated the SAINT-ANDRÉ Playground Project and are 

hoping to bring a share of that money to Beaumont!  
What is the SAINT-ANDRÉ Playground Project?This project was initiated by 

the Friends of SAINT-ANDRÉ Society, which is a parent group serving the needs of  

Académie SAINT-ANDRÉ Academy.  The school will open at its permanent location 

in September 2014.  
The playground will be fully accessible and be challenging and nature-inspired.  The 

playground will serve not only the students of SAINT-ANDRÉ, but also the 

neighbouring schools, towns and homes.   

How can you help? 

The ONLY way we can be considered a finalist in this competition is to generate a 

large number of votes. 
·         Voting takes place online from October 21 to November 5.   

·         You can only vote once per day per person.   

·         We need to generate about 500-700 votes per day to make it to the semi-

final round.   

         We need your help to access this FREE MONEY for our community.  Please 

visit this website and register to vote. 

·         http://www.avivacommunityfund.org/ideas/acf18219 

Please vote daily during the voting period and encourage your friends and 

family members to do the same.  This simple action could generate 

thousands of dollars for our school and community.  THANK YOU! 

http://www.mountainwest.ca/
http://www.avivacommunityfund.org/ideas/acf18219


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  
 
 


